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Press release - Allegations by Floyd Landis: the UCI 
requests inquiries  
26.05.2010 

The International Cycling Union (UCI) has confirmed that it yesterday 
morning requested the relevant National Federations to carry out 
inquiries into the accusations made by Mr Floyd Landis against their 
licence-holders, namely Cycling Australia (Matthew White), Royal 
Belgian Cycling League (Johan Bruyneel), Canadian Cycling 
Association (Michael Barry) and the French Cycling Federation (John 
Lelangue).  

An inquiry has also already been opened by the United States Anti-
Doping Agency (USADA) concerning all the other individuals accused 
by Mr Landis as these persons have US nationality (Lance Armstrong, 
George Hincapie, Levi Leipheimer, Jim Ochowicz and David Zabriskie). 

The UCI's request is aimed at establishing, in an objective manner, 
whether or not events potentially constituting a breach of the Anti-
Doping Rules occurred. This does not in any way imply that the UCI 
considers the allegations made by Mr Landis to have any basis.  
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